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This trip is a very valuable experience for me. I understood the situation of the local 

primary school there through the visit. I understood their needs, such as better hygiene 

condition, more dormitory, more classrooms and more toilets. Although the students 

there are really in need for better learning environment, most of them are still satisfied 

with the condition, this gives me a strong feeling of accomplishing the mission of 

improving their learning environment and give them a brighter future. Looking back 

to my studying environment, I am so lucky to have very nice environment and a lot of 

learning opportunities, these are very precious. Although recently the direction of this 

project has changed dramatically, I hope I can still put my biggest effort to be 

involved in this project, and help designing the new school layout that best suit them. 

I am sure this project will teach me a lot of technical things and provide me precious 

experience.  


